GREENWOOD NEWS

Grace Young, Reporter

National Meeting of the Future Homemakers of America was held at Philadelphia, Pa., July 12 to 15 with 1500 teen-agers and ad-15 with 1500 teen-agers and advisors of high school home economics students. Debbie Teribury, daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Clayton Holt, was the delegate from Greenwood Central School FHA Chapter, and participated in activities related to the meeting's theme, "Building Blocks for the Future".

Mrs. Orville Freeman, wife of

Mrs. Orville Freeman, wife of the Secretary of Agriculture, made the keynote speech on this theme.

the Secretary of Agriculture, made the keynote speech on this theme. She urged the girls to participate in programs as community beautification and aid to free schoolers through project head start. "These things you can do", she said "to help prepare not only yourself, but the world for the great future ahead."

Other speakers included, Dr. Mary Calderone of New York City executive director of the Sex Information and Education Council of the U.S.; Helen M. Thal, education director of the Institute of Life Insurance; from Washington D. C., were Dr. Pauline G. Stitt of the Children's Bureau and Dr. Theodore Coti, vocational guidance specialist for the U.S. Office of Education. Also Paul Peterson, Star of the Donna Reed Show spoke on the March of Dimes and told how FHA members can help these stricken children.

The four-day meeting introduced projects selected by the FHA National Program of work that will guide activities of the organizations half a million members during the next four years. Objectives of the projects include constructive use of leisure time, understanding and tolerance of all peoples, attaining good family relevant

understanding and tolerance of all peoples, attaining good family relations through good communication and encouraging individualtion and encouraging individual-ity in place of mass conformity.

are responsible for bringing ideas gained from the National Meeting back to mem-bers of their local chapters and state associations. During the meeting, Debrie served as Host-

Ronald Greene, 15, son of Mr Ronald Greene, 15, 801 of Mand Mrs. Geraid Greene, is spending the next two weeks at "Masonic Round Lake Camp" in Woodgate, N. Y. Each Masonic District in the State may choose two boys between the age of 14 and 16 every summer to send to the camp. Ronald, representative from Sontinel Lodge, No. 151, was camp. Ronaid, representative from Sentinel Lodge, No. 151, was chosen from Steuben District this year along with James McConnell, 15, son of Mr. and Mrs. Harold McConnell of Prattsburg, N. Y. Mr. and Mrs. Greene took the boys to camp Sunday and Mr. and Mrs. McConnell will pick up the boys and bring them home August 7th.

Mr. and Mrs. Floyd Cady, Sunday put through a surprise call from their home in Greenwood to their son, Donald Cady and his wife in Fairbanks. Alaska. The call went through in a very short time and the reception was very good. Cady has srept the last 13 months at the Alaskan Missile Base, serving with the U.S. Army. Mrs. Cady is the former Onalee Pierce, daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Wells Pierce of Canisteo, R.D. 1.

Mr. and Mrs. George Rollins and Mrs. John Wailace attended the wedding of Kaye Ann Rollins, daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Donald Rollins, Saturday at the Dansville Episcopal Church, also the rereption at the Brae Burn Recreation Center. They went to the Rollinshome on the Geneseo Road later.

Mr. and Mrs. Edward Mullen were hos's Suniay at their new home, for the King Family Reunion. Dinner was served to about 50 members. James Rex of Dansville was chairman this year Mrs. Daniel Mullen, Jr., of Canaseraga, was elected chairman for 1965. It is planned to hold the Teli ilon the last Sunday of July at Canaseraga.

Mr. and Mrs. Fred Mitchell and family took her mother, Mrs. Pearl Bassett and uncle from Haskins-ville to the Miller Family Reunion Sunday at Little Genesce Park.

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph DeZazio moved from Hornell in June to live with her father, Ransom Guild. Over the week-end they attended a wedding at Woodhull Friday night and another in Hornell Saturday. Both were sons of Mr. and Mrs. Edwin Guild of Jasper and grandsons of Ransom Guild.

Mr. and Mrs. Walter Jackson went to Silver Lake Saturday morning to get their daughter Starla, who had spent a week at the MYF Camp. Saturday afternoon Mr. and Mrs. Jackson and Starla attended the wedding of his brother, Warren Cline in Hornell

Jerry Burd is a patient at the Bethesda Hospital in North Hor-nell with a fractured hip. Mr and Mrs. Burd went with Mr. and Mrs. Elmer Stocum to Govueneur Mrs. Elmer Stocum to Governer last week-end to attend a meeting of the Dads of Vets of Foreign Wats. Mr. Burd was walking from the car to the motel when he fell. He was brought back to the Bethesda Hospital by ambulance with Mrs. Burd accompanying him. He was taken to sur-

ng aim. He was taken to sur-gery Monday to have a pin put in his hip.

Mrs. William Glover was a sur-gical patient at the Bethesda Hos-pital Tast Monday to Saturday.

Mss Joane Hanbach took care of

Mss Joane Hannach took care of the children.

Mrs Mary Thompson reports that Mrs. Reva McCaffery is a sur-gical patient at the Strong Mem-orial Hospital in Rochester.

Walter Redmond is giving his Astronomy Lecturers at the Corn-ing Glass Center twice a week on

ing Glass Center twice a week on Tuesday and Saturday mornings.

Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Horton and three children left July 13th to return to Biloxi, Miss., where Ronald is a Military Police at the Kesler Air Force Base. They had spent since June 20th with hereasts Mr. and Mrs. Wyman.

Krusen. Gary Krusen went to Mississippi with them for a month. Rev. Roger Williams will have vacation in August. The pulpit at the Greenwood Methodist

Hussey on August 8th; Youth Lynn Redmond is chairman, Aug. 15th; and Principal Robert Hoag-Lynn Redmond is chairman, Auglith; and Principal Robert Hoagland on Aug. 22nd. Last Sunday, Miss Donna Wallace was soloist and Mrs. Laverne Stephens was in charge of the Junior Church. Tourists from New Jersey attended the services.

This week Miss Karen Smith daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Charles Smith, and Miss Barbara Kirk, daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Fred Kirk, are attending Junior Methodist Youth Fellowship Camp at Asbury Manor at Silver Lake from July 25th to 31st.

Fifteen members of the GCS Class of 1964 held a picnic at Stony Brook Park Saturday night. Honor guest was Airman Stamley Murray home on leave. Thursday he leaves for his new assignment

PLAYGROUND BREEZE

Early Bird

by Patty Middaugh The Early Bird winner of this week was Larry Nevol, he came at 6:20 in the morning.

Kids, try and win a T-Shirt every Tuesday morning.

Doll And Hobby Show

This coming Friday there will be a Doll and Hobby Show. Some of the hobbies you could bring are: rock collections, doll collection, penny collection and other money collection. by Susan Burgett

money collection.

If you win First Prize you will get a T-Shirt. If you win Second you get 10c worth of mold or boondolge. For Third you get the same only 5c worth of mold or boondolge. So bring your hobbies and dress up your dolls. See you then!

at Kirkland, Mo.

at Kirkland, Mo.

Summer Music Director, Miss Elsie Koehler, has scheduled a Band Concert at the Masonic Lawn for Friday night, July 30th. The Band will parade from the school. Ice Cream and Cake will be sold by Band Mothers.

Mr. and Mrs. Franklyn Krusen and family went to Holland Sunday to visit their daughter, Donna, who is the Counselor at the Girl Scout Camp at Seven Hills.

Alfred Fuller put on roofing for the Grange last Saturday on the Odd Fellows Hall.

The front steps on the D. D. Baker house were recently demolished, when a truck tire fellulating from a truck load and rolled into the porch.

Mrs. Lewis Cornell has changed

the porch.

Mrs. Lewis Cornell has changed the 170ht of her nouse and had

new stone steps built for the two
apartments. The work was done
by Charles Caple of Andover.
Mr. and Mrs. Reed Lowrey are
changing the sun porch on their
home to an enclosed room.
Mrs. Mrs. Mrs. Streeter and Miss.

Stephens called on Mrs. Gertrude Chase in Whitesville Wednesday. Rev. and Mrs. Orlo Corbett and grandson, Mark, of Addison called on Mrs. M. P. Wheeler Sunday

on Mrs. M. P. Wheeler Sunday arternoon. He is the Daptist Minister at Addison.

Mr. and Mrs. Frederick Sampson of Niagara Falls were weekend guests of his sister, Mr. and Mrs. George Puffer and her mother Mrs. John McCormick. Their daughter, Judy, returned home after spending three weeks with her relatives. Karen is still staying with her aunt, Mrs. Puffer.

Miss Sandra Greene and Jim Greene spent Sunday with their aunt and uncle, Mr. and Mrs. Rod Whiting in Canisteo.

Mr. and Mrs. Roger Shelly and family of Elkland, Pa., spent Sunday with her sister, Mr. and Mrs. Francis Druetto and Valencia.

Mrs. Lillian Gratto and daughter, Marcia of Lancaster and Mrs. Edna Smith and family of Horneli called on Mrs. Blanche Wallace, Sunday.

The Bike Parade

by Susan Church
Friday we had a Bike Parade
The bikes looked very nice. The
people who entered bikes are as follows:

follows:
Gary Barden, David Freeland
Rod Brown, Kelly Dunham, Ruth
Tuttle, Nick Dean, Tommy Dean,
Curt Vars, Teresa Joyce, Donnie
Sisson Brian Speer, Chris Mattison, Linda Mulconery, Shelly
Brown, Susan Church, Beth Ann
Barden, Cindy Barden, Neila Potter, Linda McLean, Cindy Davis,
Nina McLean, Raelene Lehman,
Mark Snyder, Steve Dunham.
The bikes that won belonged to:

Mark Snyder, Steve Dunham.

The bikes that won belonged to:
First—Steve Dunham
Second—Curt Vars
Third—Susan Church
The winning trikes belonged to
First—Kelly Dunham
Second—Shelly Brown
The winners were given a TShirt and the Second and Third
place winners were given boondogle.

Bingo by Linda McLean

We played Bingo Friday after-noon following the Bike Parade. We had lots of prizes. Some were kits, black jacks, carmels, totsie

rolls, etc.

The following children won

Steve Congelli Linda McLean Beth Ann Barden Roger Ford David Duggan Eileen Atwell Chuck Gavin Dale Russell

Attention!

As a Special Event for the Summer, the Playground will be presenting a number of plays.

We would like children from each block to pick out a fairy-tale story, write up their play, and be prepared to produce and direct it. If there are not enough children on one block, they may join children in the nearest block.

After the plays are picked, report to me and give me the name of your play and the children who are in it. There will be certain nights set aside which I will help your group if you wish your group if you wish.

The best play will receive a prize of three dollars. The money may be divided among the children in the winning play

The plays will be presented on a Friday evening, August 20th so parents and friends can attend.

If there are any questions con-cerning this, please contact Sandra

Cindy Barden Steve Dunham Danny Burgett Nickic Dean

Mark Snyder We'll see you next week on Friday afternoon. See how much candy you can win.

Bike Hike

by Cheryl Joyce

There will be a Bike Hike next Tuesday. You can bring your lunches if you want to.

The leaders will be David Duggan and Edward Sackett.

musi permular plantis disease proposed to the proposed pr

The BIG ELMS Restaurant

FULL COURSE DINNERS DAILY

Private Dining Room For P

Bring The Entire Family

196 Seneca St. Hornell, N. Y.





SPORTSMAN'S RACEWAY

Rt. 49 Between ULYSSES and MILLS, PA. THIS SATURDAY, JULY 31st BIG DEMOLITION DERBY ON FIGURE "8" TRACK

HORNELL RACEWAY

LOCATED ON

Steuben County Route No. 64, which runs between N. Y. State Route 36 (Hornell-Canisteo Road) and Steuben County Route No. 28 (Hartsville-Canisteo Road).

Racing Every FRIDAY - 8:30 P. M. FLATHEAD STOCK & MODERN STOCK

DURING LUDDEN'S SHOE CLEARANCE **WOMEN SAVE**

(Up to 50 Per Cent) **RED CROSS SHOES** RED CROSS COBBIES **RED CROSS SOCIALITES HEEL HUGGERS** MIRACLE TREAD

Ludden Shoe Store

Wellsville, N. Y.